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Franklin County Board of Elections Today Mailed 25,849 NCOA Confirmation Letters 
 
(Columbus) Today the Franklin County Board of Elections mailed 25,849 National Change of 
Address confirmation letters to registered county voters.  The mailing deadline mandated by the 
Ohio Secretary of State is March 10, 2017.   
 
The voter records maintenance program is a requirement of the National Voter Registration Act of 
1993 (NVRA).  State law requires local election officials to conduct the state’s NCOA portion of the 
general voter records maintenance program every year.  Voters are receiving these confirmation 
letters because the address the board of elections has on file does not match the address provided 
by the United States Post Office. 
 
A voter who is responding to the in-county confirmation notice (Secretary of State Form No. 10-S-
2) may do so for the purpose of informing the board of elections that the address provided by the 
USPS is not the voter’s proper address and to provide the correct address to the board of elections 
(online at www.myohiovote.com or via return of the notice). 
 
The next county wide election will take place on Tuesday, May 2, 2017. 
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